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Précis of Teaching and Learning Governor Meeting held on 1st February 2022 

 

The Teaching and Learning Committee met in person on 1st February. The minutes of the meeting will 
be published on the school website in due course. All but one member of the committee were in 
attendance. Key topics that were addressed were as follows: 

Catch-Up Premium: The Catch-Up Premium plan is on the school website. Although expensive, 1-1 or 
small group tutoring still provides the best progress. The plan is progressing using in-house tutors 
rather than enrolling on the National programme and targeted students are receiving the extra support 
they need. 

Assessment: The Governors questioned the Headteacher as to whether: 

1. The school was confident that it would be compliant with the Assessment and Reporting 
arrangements for KS2 SATS scheduled for Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 2022? 

2. Whether there were any pupils who needed modified tests? 
3. Any pupils that wouldn’t be taking the tests this year? 

 
We were assured that everything was in place to meet the required reporting needs and the needs of 
the pupils. 

Staff Wellbeing: At our previous meeting, we agreed to have staff wellbeing as a rolling agenda item 
at our termly meetings. The Headteacher informed the committee that staff absence remained low 
and that the school were now part of the DfE Wellbeing Charter and that the staff had formed a 
Wellbeing Group that would feedback to senior leaders. 

Cybersecurity: Governors were assured that the school had the requisite security measures in place to 
protect against data theft. Additionally, the school has the facility to block any unsafe or inappropriate 
websites.  

If you would like to discuss any matters arising from this precis, or indeed any other matter regarding 
Teaching and Learning at the school, please do not hesitate to contact the school who can pass your 
query onto Nick Hughes (Chair of Teaching & Learning Committee.) 

 


